
ITW Red Head is replacing the Blow Out Bulb (BB-10) with an improved system.  The new 
part number BP-10 (Blow Pump) will be available to ship beginning May 15th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please call Customer Service at 800-348-3231 if you have any questions. 
 
We appreciate your business! 
 
 
ITW Red Head 
Marketing 
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To:  Red Head Distributor Partners 
 
From:  Marketing 
 
Subject: Product Replacement Notice  
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